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Dear staff, parents, carers, and neighbours, 

We regularly inspect and maintain schools to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our school 
communities. 

The school holidays are the ideal time for a lot of maintenance and project work to take place 
across the state without disrupting learning. 

We will be carrying out planned upgrade works at Dapto Public School from Monday 6 January 
to Friday 31 January 2025. 

Works overview 

• installing concrete stairs in the sports court’s north-west corner, adjacent to Building K, 
to assist with accessing the oval 

• installing a wheelchair ramp at the southern end of Building M 

• laying synthetic grass adjacent to Buildings J and K. 

There will be increased vehicle movements to and from the school site, via the 
Sierra Drive entrance. We will ensure works are conducted safely and efficiently 
to minimise impacts to the school community.   
 
For more information on how construction will be managed, visit the School 
Infrastructure website: Managing construction impacts in your community 

(nsw.gov.au).  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW 
Department of Education on the details below.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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